
 

 
 

02/23/2021     1:00 – 2:30 p.m.     Teams 
Business Information Technology (BIT) Advisory Board Meeting 

Meeting Facilitator: Dr. Kristi Berg 
 

 

I. Welcome & Introductions 

A. Welcome by Dr. Lori Willoughby, BIT Department Chair 

B. Introductions – Board Members and BIT Faculty  

 

II. An Industry Look/Board Perspective 

A. Needs of organizations and industry 

B. Desired skills within the next five years 

C. Attracting students 

 

III. BIT Department 

A. Curriculum highlights 

B. Information Assurance/Cybersecurity  

C. Accreditation 

 

IV. General Discussion 

 

V. Adjournment 

 

Forthcoming Meeting: 

Fall Advisory BIT Advisory Board Meeting: Tuesday, September 28, 2021 1:00 – 2:30 p.m., location TBA. 

Advisory Board Members:  
 Kyle Bittle, Gooseneck Implement 
 Alissa Eslinger, Minot Public Schools 
 Luis Estrada, First Western Bank and Trust 
 Tammy Green, Town and Country Credit Union 
 Jordan Kelly, SRT 
 Beau Lundmark, ProIT 
 Dustin Walcker, ND State Auditor’s Office 
 
BIT Department Faculty:   
 Dr. Lori Willoughby, BIT Department Chair 
 Dr. Linda Cresap; Julianne Eklund; Kristi Berg; Jan Repnow; Chad Fenner 
 

 


